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Good afternoon Senator, 

 

  

 

I wanted to write to give my support to the Hillsboro Hops to help them obtain the 

required support they need to build their new stadium.  I think the Hops are a point of 

pride in the area and make a big difference in the attractiveness of our area.  Thanks 

for any actions you can take in support.  

 

  

 

Steven Olson 

 

Hillsboro resident  


